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To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 Events  

Mon  26th 
Mass at St Joseph’s (10am) - full uniform 

European Day of Languages 

Tues 27th 
Individual photographs - full uniform 

Feast of St Vincent 

Wed 28th Meet the Teacher Open Evening: 3.30—6pm 

Thurs 29th  

Fri 30th  

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 16/09/2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done  to Reception class who had the 

best attendance 

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 100% 

Year 1/2 99% 

Year 3/4 97% 

Year 4/5 98% 

Year 6 99% 

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be made 

to keep to dates set, at times it may be necessary to 

change a date so please check the newsletter for any 

changes. 

 Monday 26th September: Golden Jubilee Mass at 

St Joseph’s Church (10am) 

 Tuesday 27th September: Feast of St Vincent - 

Mission Day 

 Wednesday 28th September: Meet the Teacher 

Open Evening 

 October: Black History Month 

 w/b 3rd October: Judaism Week 

 7th October: Year 4 invite a loved one to lunch 

 Friday 7th October: CAFOD Harvest Family Fast 

Day 

 Monday 10th October: World Mental Health Day 

 Friday 21st October: Harvest celebration led by 

Mrs Morgan’s Class 

 Friday 21st October: School closes for half term 

 Monday 31st October: School reopens after half 

term 

 

 

 

 

Golden Jubilee Mass  

Monday 26th September 

10am at St Joseph’s Church 

A reminder that on Monday, we are taking all the 

children to St Joseph’s Church, to celebrate our 

Golden Jubilee Mass with Bishop Tom Neylon and 

Fr John.  

All are welcome to join us at Church for this 

celebration. 

If you are able to join us for Mass and could help to 

accompany us as we walk over to Church, your 

help would be appreciated.  Once you have 

dropped your child off, please come round to the 

office and we will allocate you to a class.  Thank 

you. 

 

On Monday, all children should wear their full 

school uniform—shirt and tie—not PE kit.  



E-mail: stvincents_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk              Tel: 01925 726544 

NUT FREE ZONE 

A reminder to all parents that children 

should not bring nuts, or foods 

containing nuts into school as there 

are children in our school who have a 

nut allergy.   

BRING A LOVED ONE TO LUNCH 

It was lovely to welcome so many to our Year 3  

“invite a loved one to lunch” today. 

We hope you enjoyed sharing lunch with your child 

and seeing school in action. 

We will share a selection of photographs on Twitter 

for you to enjoy. 

Every year group will, at some point in the year, be  

inviting loved ones to lunch so keep on eye on dates 

published. 

Our next year group to invite a loved one to lunch is 

Year 4. Children will receive the details soon but 

save the date:  

Friday 4th October 2023 (12 noon) 

 

 

MEET THE TEACHER 

On Wednesday 28th September, parents and carers are 
invited to come to school to “Meet the Teacher” at our 

Open Evening.  

This is an opportunity for you have a look around your 
child’s class and the school to find out about your child’s 
class: the learning planned for the year, the routines and 
expectations, and is an opportunity to find out how your 
child has settled into their new class and ask any initial 

questions. 

School will be open from 3.30 until 6pm and we look 
forward to seeing you then. 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

The school photographer is due in school on Tuesday 
28th September to take individual and sibling 

photographs.  
 

All children should wear full uniform (shirt and tie). If they 
normally have PE, they should bring their PE kit into 

school and will get changed in school on this occasion. 

FLU IMMUNISATION 

We  recently sent out a link via ParentPay to consent 

to the upcoming flu immunisation taking place in 

school.  If you have not already done so please can 

you log on to your account and complete the consent, 

even if you do not wish your child to have the 

immunisation. Thank you. 

RECEPTION CLASS ADMISSIONS 

FOR SEPTEMBER 2023 

If your child is due to start school in 

September 2022, we would like to extend 

an  invitation to you to come and visit our 

school.  If you know of someone else with 

a child due to start school, please pass 

this information on or direct them to 

Twitter / our school website.  

Please contact the school office to 

arrange your personal tour of our school. 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

All applications must now be made online. 

The web address for those families living 

in Warrington is: www.warrington.gov.uk/

admissions   

For those living outside of Warrington, please contact the 

Local Authority Admissions team to find out how to 

apply.  

For further information about the admissions process, 

please contact Warrington Admissions: 01925 446226.  



 

 

 

 

Golden Jubilee celebration for parents and carers 

Saturday 15th October—save the date 

In remembrance of 1972, the year St Vincent’s opened its doors, we are organising a 70’s night for parents 

and carers to celebrate together. 

Tickets cost £5 and there will be a bar and snacks available plus a DJ to help you dance the night away! 

Fancy dress optional!! 

Tickets will be limited so please save the date and we will let you know final details and when you 

can purchase a ticket for the event shortly. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Next week, you will receive a link to book your child into after school clubs running this term.   
Please complete the e-form as quickly as you can, as places in clubs are limited.  You will then receive 

confirmation of which clubs your child is able to attend, ready to start from Monday 3rd October. 


